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Dr. Theresa Bartolotta, Dean, School of Health Sciences, said the self-study was accepted in 
the summer with no revisions and no site visit. She credited the efforts of Dr. Padden, Dr. 
Aaronson and the entire nursing faculty.  
 
“This is evidence that our outstanding curriculum and clinical training meet the highest 
standards that are set by the state Board of Nursing,” Dr. Bartolotta said. “It is a testament to the 
excellent reputation of our program and faculty, and our extraordinary pass rate.” 
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